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Invitation to the Joint Committee Meeting of PGC A and WOC 1 that will take place 
from the 25th to the 28th of September 2012 in Sapporo, Japan 
 
 
 
Dear PGC-A Colleagues, 
 
 

First, I would like to congratulate you all for your nomination to the Program 
Committee A (PGC A) of the International Gas Union (IGU). 

 
I am most pleased to invite you to our first committee meeting, which will take place 

at the Renaissance Sapporo Hotel located at 1-1 Toyohira 4-Jo 1-Chome, Sapporo, in 
conjunction with WOC1 (Exploration & Production). 

 
In this first meeting, we will discuss the PGC A’s 4 study topics for the current 

triennium and establish framework, define the exact scope of our activity, the contents of your 
individual contributions, and our most important products and deadlines. 

 
I encourage you to look into the 4 study topics in advance. You are strongly advised to 

choose one study topic by the end plenary session on the first day of the meeting in Sapporo. 
If you have any questions or inquiries regarding study topic, I will advise you to get in touch 
with 4 study group leaders. All the leaders welcome your inquiries and your advice. 
 

If you have questions or inquiries, please contact Mr. Masao Takekawa of Tokyo Gas 
at takekawa@tokyo-gas.co.jp. (Phone +81-3-5472-6562, Fax +81-3-3432-5509) 

 
We look forward to hearing from you and hope to meet you all in Sapporo. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
 

______________ 
Satoshi Yoshida 
Chairman 
IGU Program Committee A 
rainier@tokyo-gas.co.jp 

 


